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Reminder: Updated Active Screening, Testing Criteria and Patient Management  

 

The ID-IPC Committee wishes to reshare this special bulletin which was previously shared 

on July 3 in connection with the introduction of the Atlantic bubble. It includes important 

information on the updated active screening processes, testing criteria and patient 

management.  

 

 

Mask Usage and Keeping Your Distance 

 

As we continue to adapt to COVID-19 protocols such as always wearing a mask while in 

a Horizon facility, and keeping at least six feet from others, it is important to remember 

to not let our guard down.  

 

By practicing physical distancing and wearing a mask, you are doing your part to keep 

patients, visitors and your colleagues safe.  

 

For a fun reminder of how far apart six feet truly is, watch Horizon’s physical distancing 

video by clicking here.  

 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline/CorCov19/PublishingImages/Pages/Bulletin-Summaries/Special%20Bulletin%20-%20COVID-19%20-%20Updated%20Active%20Screening%20Testing%20Criteria%20and%20Patient%20Management%20-%20July%203%202020.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j4AkiCgXtLc

